
 

 

 
 

July 14, 2011 
  
  
 
Glenn Levie 
Levie Architectural Idaho PLLC 
17711 Karen Drive 
Encino, CA 91316 
 
RE:  DRH11-00133 / 1005 W. Royal Boulevard 
 
Dear Applicant:  
  
This letter is to inform you that the Design Review Committee, at their hearing of       
July 13, 2011, deferred your request for approval to construct a four-story 108 unit 
apartment building with live/work units on property located at 1005 West Royal 
Boulevard in an R-OD (Residential Office with Design Review) zone to the hearing on 
August 10, 2011.  The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located 
on the 3rd floor.  It will be necessary for you or your designated representative to attend.   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this department at 384-3830. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Sarah M. Schafer  
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation  
Boise City Planning and Development Services Department  
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